
 
July 21, 2023  

 
Dear Oak Grove Community, 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the OGS Board meeting in person or through our new 
streaming option. Please see the brief recap of the July meeting. As a reminder, these are not 
approved minutes, as minutes will be formally approved at our subsequent meeting in June.  
 

1.  This coming school year, OGS K-8 literacy curricular resources are up for review at part of a 5-year 
curriculum review cycle. A team of teacher representatives, with administrators, selected three 
research-based resources for all district literacy teachers to pilot this year. The Board provided support 
for administration to move forward with the pilot and will be asked to formally approve the purchase 
of pilot resources in the August Board meeting. Teachers will receive training on new resources in 
August and throughout the year, as well as support from OGS instructional coaches.  

2. District administration continues to monitor student enrollment numbers on a weekly basis 
throughout the summer. Current numbers indicate no additional staffing is necessary at any 
grade level.  

3. Below are important dates for your consideration of the upcoming school year: 
• New Family Orientation: August 16 (6:00 – 7:30 pm) 
• Meet the Teacher: Grades 1-3 on August 17, 2:30 – 3:30 pm; Kindergarten on August 

25, 1:45 – 2:45 pm).  
• Walk the Schedule: Grades 4-8 on August 18, 2:30 – 3:30 pm 

 
Thank you for your continued partnership on behalf of our students.  

 
The Oak Grove School Board of Education 

 
  
 


